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April 29, 2019

Tiffany Zid, MS, LPC, CHC

Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba Southwest Behavioral & Health Services
3450 North Third Street

Phoenix, AZ 85012-2331

Dear Ms. Zid:

It is my pleasure to inform you that Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba
Southwest Behavioral & Health Services has been issued CARF accreditation
based on its recent survey. The Three-Year Accreditation applies to the following
program(s)/service(s):

Crisis Stabilization: Integrated: AOD/MH (Adults)

Day Treatment: Integrated: AOD/MH (Adults)

Inpatient Treatment: Integrated: AOD/MH (Adults)

Integrated Behavioral Health/Primary Care: Comprehensive Care (Adults)
Integrated Behavioral Health/Primary Care: Comprehensive Care (Children and
Adolescents)

Outpatient Treatment: Integrated: AOD/MH (Adults)

Outpatient Treatment: Integrated: AOD/MH (Children and Adolescents)
Prevention: Integrated: AOD/MH (Children and Adolescents)

Residential Treatment: Integrated: AOD/MH (Adults)

This accreditation will extend through April 30, 2022. This achievement is an
indication of your organization’s dedication and commitment to improving the quality
of the lives of the persons served. Services, personnel, and documentation clearly
indicate an established pattern of conformance to standards.

The accreditation report is intended to support a continuation of the quality
improvement of your organization’s program(s)/service(s). It contains comments on
your organization’s strengths as well as any consultation and recommendations. A
Quality Improvement Plan (QIP) demonstrating your organization’s efforts to
implement the survey recommendation(s) must be submitted within the next 90
days to retain accreditation. The QIP form is posted on Customer Connect
(customerconnect.carf.org), CARF’s secure, dedicated website for accredited
organizations and organizations seeking accreditation. Please log on to Customer
Connect and follow the guidelines contained in the QIP form.

Your organization should take pride in achieving this high level of accreditation.
CARF will recognize this accomplishment in its listing of organizations with
accreditation and encourages your organization to make its accreditation known
throughout the community. Communication of the accreditation to your referral and
funding sources, the media, and local and federal government officials can promote
and distinguish your organization. Enclosed are some materials that will help you
publicize this achievement.

Your organization’s complimentary accreditation certificate will be sent separately.
You may use the enclosed form to order additional certificates.

If you have any questions regarding your organization’s accreditation or the QIP,
you are encouraged to seek support from Jessica Montijo Soto by email at
jmontijosoto@carf.org or telephone at (888) 281-6531, extension 7075.



Ms. Zid 2 April 29, 2019

CARF encourages your organization to continue fully and productively using the
CARF standards as part of its ongoing commitment to accreditation. CARF
commends your organization’s commitment and consistent efforts to improve the
quality of its program(s)/service(s) and looks forward to working with your
organization in its ongoing pursuit of excellence.

Sincerely,

Wﬁc 0.

Brian J. Boon, Ph.D.
President/CEO

Enclosures
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April 29, 2019

Tiffany Zid, MS, LPC, CHC

Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba Southwest Behavioral & Health Services
1424 South Seventh Avenue, Building C

Phoenix, AZ 85004

Dear Ms. Zid:

It is my pleasure to inform you that Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba
Southwest Behavioral & Health Services has been issued CARF accreditation
based on its recent survey. The Three-Year Accreditation applies to the following
program(s)/service(s):

Outpatient Treatment: Opioid Treatment Program (Adults)

This accreditation will extend through April 30, 2022. This achievement is an
indication of your organization’s dedication and commitment to improving the quality
of the lives of the persons served. Services, personnel, and documentation clearly
indicate an established pattern of conformance fo standards.

The accreditation report is intended to support a continuation of the quality
improvement of your organization’s program(s)/service(s). It contains comments on
your organization's strengths as well as any consultation and recommendations. A
Quality Improvement Plan (QIP) demonstrating your organization’s efforts to
implement the survey recommendation(s) must be submitted within the next 90
days to retain accreditation. The QIP form is posted on Customer Connect
(customerconnect.carf.org), CARF's secure, dedicated website for accredited
organizations and organizations seeking accreditation. Please log on to Customer
Connect and follow the guidelines contained in the QIP form.

Your organization should take pride in achieving this high level of accreditation.
CARF will recognize this accomplishment in its listing of organizations with
accreditation and encourages your organization to make its accreditation known
throughout the community. Communication of the accreditation to your referral and
funding sources, the media, and local and federal government officials can promote
and distinguish your organization. Enclosed are some materials that will help you
publicize this achievement.

Your organization's complimentary accreditation certificate will be sent separately.
You may use the enclosed form to order additional certificates.

If you have any questions regarding your organization’s accreditation or the QIP,
you are encouraged to seek support from Emily Hosea by email at
ehosea@carf.org or telephone at (888) 281-6531, extension 7193.
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CARF encourages your organization to continue fully and productively using the
CARF standards as part of its ongoing commitment to accreditation. CARF
commends your organization’s commitment and consistent efforts to improve the
quality of its program(s)/service(s) and looks forward to working with your
organization in its ongoing pursuit of excellence.

Sincerely,

Wﬁc 0.

Brian J. Boon, Ph.D.
President/CEO

Enclosures
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CARF Intsmational Headquarters
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April 29, 2019

Tiffany Zid, MS, LPC, CHC

Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba Southwest Behavioral & Health Services
- Bullhead City ORS

809 Hancock Road, Suite 1

Bullhead City, AZ 86442

Dear Ms. Zid:

It is my pleasure to inform you that Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba
Southwest Behavioral & Health Services - Bullhead City ORS has been issued
CARF accreditation based on its recent survey. The Three-Year Accreditation
applies to the following program(s)/service(s):

Outpatient Treatment: Opioid Treatment Program (Adults)

This accreditation will extend through April 30, 2022. This achievement is an
indication of your organization’s dedication and commitment to improving the quality
of the lives of the persons served. Services, personnel, and documentation clearly
indicate an established pattern of conformance to standards.

The accreditation report is intended to support a continuation of the quality
improvement of your organization's program(s)/service(s). It contains comments on
your organization’s strengths as well as any consultation and recommendations. A
Quality Improvement Plan (QIP) demonstrating your organization’s efforts to
implement the survey recommendation(s) must be submitted within the next 90
days to retain accreditation. The QIP form is posted on Customer Connect
(customerconnect.carf.org), CARF's secure, dedicated website for accredited
organizations and organizations seeking accreditation. Please log on to Customer
Connect and follow the guidelines contained in the QIP form.

Your organization should take pride in achieving this high level of accreditation.
CARF will recognize this accomplishment in its listing of organizations with
accreditation and encourages your organization to make its accreditation known
throughout the community. Communication of the accreditation to your referral and
funding sources, the media, and local and federal government officials can promote
and distinguish your organization. Enclosed are some materials that will help you
publicize this achievement.

Your organization's complimentary accreditation certificate will be sent separately.
You may use the enclosed form to order additional certificates.

If you have any questions regarding your organization's accreditation or the QIP,
you are encouraged to seek support from Emily Hosea by email at
ehosea@carf.org or telephone at (888) 281-6531, extension 7193.



Ms. Zid 2 April 29, 2019

CARF encourages your organization to continue fully and productively using the
CARF standards as part of its ongoing commitment to accreditation. CARF
commends your organization’s commitment and consistent efforts to improve the
quality of its program(s)/service(s) and looks forward to working with your
organization in its ongoing pursuit of excellence.

Sincerely,

Wﬁcﬂ

Brian J. Boon, Ph.D.
President/CEO

Enclosures
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CARF Intsmational Headquartsrs
6951 E. Southpoint Road
Tucson, AZ 857669407, USA

www.carf.org

April 29, 2019

Tiffany Zid, MS, LPC, CHC

Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba Southwest Behavioral & Health Services
- Flagstaff ORS

1515 East Cedar Avenue, Suite E-2

Flagstaff, AZ 86004

Dear Ms. Zid:

It is my pleasure to inform you that Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba
Southwest Behavioral & Health Services - Flagstaff ORS has been issued CARF
accreditation based on its recent survey. The Three-Year Accreditation applies to
the following program(s)/service(s):

Outpatient Treatment: Opioid Treatment Program (Adults)

This accreditation will extend through April 30, 2022, This achievement is an
indication of your organization's dedication and commitment to improving the quality
of the lives of the persons served. Services, personnel, and documentation clearly
indicate an established pattern of conformance to standards.

The accreditation report is intended to support a continuation of the quality
improvement of your organization’s program(s)/service(s). It contains comments on
your organization’s strengths as well as any consultation and recommendations. A
Quality Improvement Plan (QIP) demonstrating your organization’s efforts to
implement the survey recommendation(s) must be submitted within the next 90
days to retain accreditation. The QIP form is posted on Customer Connect
(customerconnect.carf.org), CARF's secure, dedicated website for accredited
organizations and organizations seeking accreditation. Please log on to Customer
Connect and follow the guidelines contained in the QIP form.

Your organization should take pride in achieving this high level of accreditation.
CARF will recognize this accomplishment in its listing of organizations with
accreditation and encourages your organization to make its accreditation known
throughout the community. Communication of the accreditation to your referral and
funding sources, the media, and local and federal government officials can promote
and distinguish your organization. Enclosed are some materials that will help you
publicize this achievement.

Your organization’s complimentary accreditation certificate will be sent separately.
You may use the enclosed form to order additional certificates.

If you have any gquestions regarding your organization’s accreditation or the QIP,
you are encouraged to seek support from Emily Hosea by email at
ehosea@carf.org or telephone at (888) 281-6531, extension 7193.



Ms. Zid 2 April 29, 2019

CARF encourages your organization to continue fully and productively using the
CARF standards as part of its ongoing commitment to accreditation. CARF
commends your organization’s commitment and consistent efforts to improve the
quality of its program(s)/service(s) and looks forward to working with your
organization in its ongoing pursuit of excellence.

Sincerely,

Wﬁc 0.

Brian J. Boon, Ph.D.
President/CEQ

Enclosures
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CARF Intemational Headquarters
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Tucson, AZ 85756-9407, USA
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April 29, 2019

Tiffany Zid, MS, LPC, CHC

Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba Southwest Behavioral & Health
Services-Prescott Valley ORS

7600 East Florentine Road, Suite 101

Prescott Valley, AZ 86314

Dear Ms. Zid:

It is my pleasure to inform you that Southwest Behavioral Health Services dba
Southwest Behavioral & Health Services-Prescott Valley ORS has been issued
CARF accreditation based on its recent survey. The Three-Year Accreditation
applies to the following program(s)/service(s):

Outpatient Treatment: Opioid Treatment Program (Adults)

This accreditation will extend through April 30, 2022. This achievement is an
indication of your organization’s dedication and commitment to improving the quality
of the lives of the persons served. Services, personnel, and documentation clearly
indicate an established pattern of conformance to standards.

The accreditation report is intended to support a continuation of the quality
improvement of your organization's program(s)/service(s). It contains comments on
your organization’s strengths as well as any consultation and recommendations. A
Quality Improvement Plan (QIP) demonstrating your organization’s efforts to
implement the survey recommendation(s) must be submitted within the next 90
days to retain accreditation. The QIP form is posted on Customer Connect
(customerconnect.carf.org), CARF's secure, dedicated website for accredited
organizations and organizations seeking accreditation. Please log on to Customer
Connect and follow the guidelines contained in the QIP form.

Your organization should take pride in achieving this high level of accreditation.
CARF will recognize this accomplishment in its listing of organizations with
accreditation and encourages your organization to make its accreditation known
throughout the community. Communication of the accreditation to your referral and
funding sources, the media, and local and federal government officials can promote
and distinguish your organization. Enclosed are some materials that will help you
publicize this achievement.

Your organization's complimentary accreditation certificate will be sent separately.
You may use the enclosed form to order additional certificates.

If you have any questions regarding your organization’s accreditation or the QIP,
you are encouraged to seek support from Emily Hosea by email at
ehosea@carf.org or telephone at (888) 281-6531, extension 7193.



Ms. Zid 2 April 28, 2019

CARF encourages your organization to continue fully and productively using the
CARF standards as part of its ongoing commitment to accreditation. CARF
commends your organization’s commitment and consistent efforts to improve the
quality of its program(s)/service(s) and looks forward to working with your
organization in its ongoing pursuit of excellence.

Sincerely,

B BB 0

Brian J. Boon, Ph.D.
President/CEO

Enclosures



